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13.9.24 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 

Message from Mrs Rawlins – 13.9.24 
 

We have had a good ending to our first full week of the school year, although the ever-changing weather 
has been keeping us guessing!   
 
Well done to our new EYFS children in Classes 1 and 2 for now being in school all day!  They have been 
getting on very well indeed!   
 
Next week in school: 
Wednesday morning:  Our Y6 classes will have a virtual author visit with Katherine Rundell, a marvellous 
author of children’s literature. 
 
Red Hen – ‘Wild at the Park’:  I have attached a flyer from the Red Hen project, who we work very closely 
with, about a new activity time being held at the pulley park (near the King’s Hedges Learner Pool) on 
Tuesdays from 3.30pm – 4.30pm.  This may be something you and your children would enjoy joining in 
with.  Parents/carers do need to stay and supervise their children, but it sounds like a good opportunity to 
meet other families and perhaps make new friends! 
 
Harvest celebration assembly:  We will be having our annual Harvest celebration on Friday, 27th 
September, when our school assembly will be focussed on giving us time to think about what we are 
thankful for in our lives.  The assembly will be led by me, as usual, but will be held at the Church of the 
Good Shepherd – this gives us a bit more room than our school hall, so that parents and carers can come 
along and join with the whole school.  We will also be having a collection of food items to be given to 
Cambridge Foodbank, but I will give you more information on that next Friday.  If you wish to come along, 
you can drop children at school and then go to the Church – we aim to be starting the assembly at about 
9.30am.  
 
Wishing you a happy weekend.  As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If you have any 
specifically KS1 questions, please contact Sophie Morris at smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk  and for 
anything particularly involving KS2, please contact Kate Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Diane Rawlins 
Assistant Headteacher 
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